
COLUMBIA. BROADCASTING SYSTEM, INC.
485 MADISON AVENUE, NEW YORK

WICKERSHAM 2-2000

OFFICE OF THE
DIRECTOR OF ENGINEERING

E. K. COHAN

Dear Mr. Geary:

November 3, 1941

This will acknowledge with thanks your letter
of October 17 and will verify your reception
of our test program from the new 3VABC trans-
mitter on Columbia Island in Long Island Sound.

We are now in regular program operation with
this new transmitter and we trust you are
continuing to receive good reception from the
station.

Thank you for your good wishes.

Sincere y yours,

Mr. Kermit Geary
RFD P
Walnutport, Perna


